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Confident, Caring, Creative 2nd July 2018 

 

Headteacher's Message 

All the children now know who their new teacher/s will be next year. Transition mornings will 

take place on 13th July. 
 
We would like our children to have the opportunity to share their year's work with you and we 

invite you to come and eat  lunch with your child before having time with them looking through 

their books. 
 
KS2 Open Afternoon will take place on Tuesday 17th July at 1pm 
Reception and KS1 Open afternoon will take place on Wednesday 18th July at 1pm. 
 
Parents can order a cheese/egg/ham or tuna baguette in advance and these are priced at 

£2.10 and served with a biscuit or cake. Please order in advance, together with the payment 

via the office  by Wednesday 11th July. All children will have a choice of baguettes on these 

dates and hot food will not be served on these days. 
 
Parents are welcome to take their children home a few minutes early after looking at their 

books unfortunately, you won't be able to collect siblings from the other key stage. 
We look forward to welcoming you at the Open Afternoons. 

 

Becky Reed   
 
Beat the Street      
                                                           
Beat the Street fever has hit Chantry. We are doing fantastically well for a small school and are 

currently in 4th place out of all the primary, secondary and nursery schools across East Sussex. 

Keep up your amazing efforts and let's see where on the leader board we can end up. Well done 

to everyone who is out walking or on bikes, scooters or skates getting points for us. It's so lovely 

to see the community spirit and that grandparents and other family members are getting in-

volved too. The challenge finishes on the 25th July. Hopefully we'll all be fitter by then after all 

the miles we are putting in! Keep going team Chantry!  



 

 

 

 

 

 
This morning our year 3 children showed off the skills they have learned on 

the viola over the last few months, in a concert for   parents. It was lovely to 

see the children really focused on the techniques they had learned. Thank 

you to Mr Coldwell for all his hard work.  

Inset Days 2018/19 

Our Inset Days next year will take place on: Monday 3rd and Tuesday 4th 
September. Children will return to school after the Summer break on  
Wednesday 5th September. 
The remaining inset days will be Monday 3rd June, Tuesday 4th June, 
Wednesday 5th June with children returning after the half term on Thursday 
6th June.  

We are hoping that early notification of this will enable families to take         
advantage of this extended holiday. 

 


